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Senator Fifield asked: 
 
Has the Department/agency received any advice from the Government or any other source on 
how to respond to FOI requests? 
 
Answer: 
 
No.  As at 11 November 2010, the Department is not aware of having received any advice 
over the last year in relation to how to respond to specific FOI requests.  However, general 
advice has been received, which we understand was provided to all Departments, about how 
to respond to FOI requests. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


